ARMOUR TECH RIFLE CLUB

Target rifle practice has been carried on at Armour this past year with much
enthusiasm under guidance of its officers: P. Peltier, President; W. G. Labes,
Manager; R. Z. Miller, Range Officer; and F. Neubauer, Treasursr. Member-
ship in the club increased considerably, limitations being necessarily enactzsd
tor lack ot proper space accommodations. However, of late this diiticulty has
been eased by the addition of a new range to the previously small quarters.
Further accomodations have been provided in the form of a new Model 52
Winchester ritle employing a Vaver Micrometer rear sights.

The membership this year has brought into view new and promising mate-
rial for future marksmen. The most outstanding of thess new men is a fresh-
man, Bill Mashinter, who is capable of shooting “‘possibles”’ with remarkable
frequency in the prone position, and who shoots excellent scores in each of

the three other positions of sitting, kneeling, and standing. Much is expected
of these new men.

The diecim, Mmadde up oi ritlemen, H. M:Dagzniels, W. Mashintar, ]. Raits, P.
Peltier, (G. Morris, E. Kcester, and W. Labes, entered strongly into the inter-
scholastic competition, and performed remarkably well, all things considerea.
Some of the matches were fired with rifle teams cf the Universities of Akron,
Indiana, Ohio, and lowa, Wheaton College and the Missouri School of Mines.

Mindful of the added facilities, the Armour Tech Rifle Club looks forward
to a further increase in interest and ketter markmanship in this typical Ameri-
can Sport.

Roche, Prochaska, Jandasek, Prange, Johnson, Barry, Edgerly, Galandak
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